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. June 3, 1980

Director
United States
Nuclear Regulatory Cosmaission*
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

'

This letter is an inquiry to determine specifically if Federal
funds are available to help re-locate persons who may be living at a.

mine site near a tailings disposal of a uranium milling operation. We
are well aware of the necessity to encourage re-location and have taken
positive steps to effect that end result. As of this time, no definite*

dead line has been set for this re-location process, however, we do not
wish to wait until the last moment to take action.

,.

If you are aware of any type of Federal assistance which is avail-
able to either individual families or to industrial companies to help
effect a re-location, we would appreciate receiving the same.

Any other assistance or insight to similar problems which have been
experienced at other uranium mines would also be of value to us.

Please send any information or reply to the following address:.

L.Silvey
Director of Safety & P,ersonnel
Federal-American Partners
Gas Hills Route
Riverton, Wycming 82501
(307) 457-2379 ext. 252
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'Since elv - urs,
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L ily
,

D, ree r of Safety & P trsonnel
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